
ST. PATRICK’S PRIMARY SCHOOL GLENARIFF 
Friday 15th October 2021           
 

First Confessions Congratulations to the 9 

Primary 4 children who made their 1st 

Confession this morning in the school. They 

missed out last year in P3. Thanks to Fr 

White for coming into the school and making 

it very personal and meaningful for the 

children. Thanks also to Mrs McDaid & Mrs 

Higgins in their preparation of the 

sacrament. 
 

  

 

 Halloween Fancy Dress Half-Day – Wednesday 27th October 

It will be a fun day of Halloween activities so the children are asked to come to 

school dressed up. NO Clown masks or costumes. No uniform or School bags. We 

have a magician coming into school. The children are asked to bring in £1.00 each. 

School will finish for all children @ 1pm after lunch. 
 

Warm Clothes Can we ask parents to send in an extra layer of clothing eg 

(hoodie, sweater, thermal top) for your child /children to keep in school to wear 

under their school jumper. We are encouraging as much ventilation as possible in 

our school to help reduce the risk of transmission of Covid-19. Please put the 

clothing in a plastic bag with your child’s name on it and it will be kept on their 

peg in the cloakroom 

 

P.T.F.A The P.T.F.A. are having a fundraising draw to 

raise funds for the school. The draw will take place on our 

Halloween Half Day. The lucky winner will get a Hy-Pro  

8 in 1 Folding Multi Games Table. Tickets will go on sale 

from Monday 18th October and are £1.00 each.  

 

Recycling – Cash for Old Clothes. The last day for 

collection is today Tuesday 26th October. 
 

 

 

 

 


